
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING  

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2018 – 7:00PM 
NEW HARTFORD TOWN HALL – 530 MAIN STREET 

 
 
Due to the forecast for inclement weather on Wednesday, February 7, 2018, the Special Meeting of the 

Inland-Wetlands Commission has been cancelled.  
   
 
 
  
  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Laura White 
Land Use Asst. 
 


